
From: Jean Leverich   
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 3:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Stadium TC-1 rezoning 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
As a Ward 5 resident who lives nearby, I  wanted to share how excited I am to see TC-1 zoning on 
Stadium go forward. It’s a perfect place for more density, and it’ll be nice to convert some old strip malls 
and parking lots into housing, businesses, and other things that contribute to vibrant communities. I 
love that Veterans Park will be a walkable destination to that neighborhood and that bicycling to Kroger 
and the Westgate and Plum Market plazas will be safer and easier.  I’m very much looking forward to 
seeing this go forward quickly and without watering it down. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Leverich 
Ward 5 
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